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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1277 would have a significant fiscal impact on the OHFA. The agency would have to hire 

additional staff to operate, would need to rent additional office space. The actual impact cannot 

be determined due to the size and scope of the program. 

 

FY’25 Impact: Significant impact 

 

Full Year Impact: Significant impact 

 

Prepared by: Senate Fiscal Staff and the Oklahoma Housing Finance Agency 


